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    Angie Lewis of Scott County has announced that a special benefit will be held for her niece,
Kali Burton, who has been diagnosed with a rare cancer called myoepithelial carcinoma.
      A benefit auction will be held on Saturday, August 22, at 10 a.m. at 42 Hicks Street in North
Vernon.
  Proceeds will help Burton with the cost of the extension treatments and traveling that will take
place in the future.
  Numerous items will be available for the auction. Those wishing to make a donation may call
1-812-764-4056 or 1-812-767-8174.
      She is the 13-year-old daughter of Steve and Rhonda Burton of Columbus and
granddaughter of Dale and Joe Burton and Jerry and Brenda Burton Dean.  
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